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Rep. Montgomery:

This version makes the requested changes, except for different changes I made to the
analysis.  I think it is necessary to describe the provision in current law that the bill
repeals (i.e., s. 196.491 (3) (e).)  However, to give additional context to what the bill does,
I added a description of the other statute that is arguably inconsistent with that
provision (i.e., s. 196.491 (3) (g)), and I described how the PSC has responded to both
provisions of current law.
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